
NEWSLETTER 

From the Head 
Teacher 
Dear All 

Our first full week back has been a       
positive and busy week! The summer  
holidays are already a distant memory as 
we settle down to new learning. I have 
had the pleasure of seeing all our pupils 
at work this week, including our new 
EYFS children who have settled into 
school life very well. We have lots of excit-
ing events planned and have already en-
joyed our first event with Roald Dahl Day 
this week. Thank you to everyone who 
dressed up. It adds to the fun of the day 
for everyone! 

I have chatted with some parents        
regarding the new charges for clubs this 
term. I appreciate that this is a change, 
however, we want to continue to offer a 
broad range of clubs for all ages. We are 
unable to fully fund clubs through the 
school budget so charging a small fee of 
£1 per week, enables us to continue      
offering clubs throughout the school year.  

I would like to thank you for your under-
standing with this and I am delighted that 
many of our clubs are once again full! 

Regards, 

Sarah Turner                                                
Head Teacher 
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We know that you are aware of the importance 

of regular attendance at school and we would 

like to recognise excellent attendance in the 

federation. Each Monday, we will randomly   

select one pupil who had excellent attendance 

in the previous week to receive a £5 gift 

voucher! 

Dates for your diary 

A full calendar of dates was sent 

out to parents this week. Please 

contact the office if you have not 

received yours. 

Homework 

Next week, you will receive details about our new 

homework schedule for the Riverside Federation. 

Until then, please continue to read daily!   



Roald Dahl Day 13th September, 2018 

We had an amazing array of Matilda’s, BFG’s, Willy Wonka’s and Mrs Twit  on the          

registers on Thursday. 

“I think probably kindness is my number one attribute in a human being. I’ll put it before 

any of the things like courage or bravery or generosity or anything else…. Kindness - 

that simple word. To be kind - it covers everything to my mind,. If you’re kind that’s it” 

  Roald Dahl 


